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SAFETY MESSAGE 
 

GCHR Meetings 
2nd Wed  

of each month 

APRIL 13, 2022 
General Meeting 

El Tapatio Mexican 

Restaurant 

2100 Grass Valley Hwy  

Auburn, CA 95603 
Dinner – 6 pm /Meeting 7 pm 

 

 

Director 
Hi All! 

 

Riding looks good for 

all our Road Captains. 

The weather has 

changed, the 

temperatures seem to be getting 

warmer and lots of rides are going on. 
 

It is great to have all these rides going 

on and seeing you out on your 

bikes.  Over the last few weeks Dave 

Perkins did a ride to the Road Trip Bar 

and Grill, Howard and Pete did a ride to 

36 Handles, and Peggy went to the 

Highway House in Jackson.  Recently 

Kim Weber took a large group to the 

River’s Edge Pub in Marysville.  Great 

ride Kim!  Next up with be Bud 

Hausman’s ride to the Buttes. 
 

The General Meeting’s attendance is 

getting larger each month.  If you 

haven’t made an appearance there, it is 

time to come to a General Meeting and 

have a good time.  

 

TOPAZ LAKE ~I have had to 

change the dates for my overnighter 

to Topaz Lake Lodge from July 

15th to July 22nd as Topaz Lodge was 

booked up for that week. The new 

dates are July 22 & 23.  We will do a 

day ride on Saturday from the Topaz 

Lodge to Twin Lakes for 

lunch.  Rooms are held at the Topaz 

Lodge reservation number 775-266-

3338.  You must reference Gold 

Country Harley Riders.  The room 

rate for GCHR is $109 +tax for 

night.  Book soon to guarantee your 

room.    
 

I would also like to give a shout out 

to Carlo and Emma at C&E for all the 

gift certificates they recently gave 

to our GCHR Club for our Raffle.  
 

Polish the Chrome, Let’s Ride. 
 

Your GHCR Director 
 

 

Bruce Ullom 
2022 GCHR Director 

 

GCHR 

Membership 

Dues: 
$20.00/Yearly/ 

per person  

Effective 

1-1-2022 
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Asst. Director 

& GCHR Patches 
Our Club 

 

He started talking. As usual I 

was wearing one of my Harley 

t-shirts, so as the conversion 

went on it worked around to motorcycles and the fact 

that he also had a Harley.   
 

After a little more talking I started telling him about 

our GCHR club and invited him to a meeting. Charlotte 

had a business card, so we gave him that and gave him 

my number. Seemed like a good guy. Now I know you are 

wondering why I am telling you this. The reason is there 

are a lot of local Harley people out there that don’t know 

about us and the best way to get some good members is 

to tell them about us and invite them to a meeting.  They 

won’t all come out but at least some will. 
 

We are now into some of the best riding of the year, and 

there are some really good rides on the schedule.  Check 

the calendar and come out and ride.   
 

Let’s Ride, Dennis 

Safety 
& Raffle 

 

We started out the year 

with some great rides and 

have more on the calendar. 

We also have some fun 

overnighters in the works. Expect to see 

information about hotel reservations posted soon.  
 

Please check the calendar often for upcoming 

events. And remember, road captains are always 

open for destination suggestions. Speak up!  
 

Kudos to Jeff Johnson who just started road 

captain training. We can always use more help and 

fresh ideas. Please let me know if you’re interested 

in becoming a road captain.  
 

At the General Meeting April 13th, the safety topic 

will be a quick refresher on some group riding 

fundamentals.  
 

RAFFLE ~ (Changing hats) This month’s RAFFLE will 

be extra fun. We have some goodies for you! But 

don’t hesitate to bring in a donation. We’ll make sure 

your gift is raffled off that evening so you can 

watch the smiles. That’s a 

wrap for me. Ride safely. 

Hope to see everyone at 

the meeting. 
 

Kim ~ Safety 

 
Treasurer 

 

Welcome to Spring!!! 
 

This time of year makes me really 

happy we live where we do.  The 

green hills, snowcapped mountains, 

and streams flowing.  What better 

countryside could we have to ride through--add to that 

the wonderful people we have to ride with and the "Roar 

of the Pipes".  We are very lucky 

indeed and need to get out and 

ride. 
 

Hope to see you all out on the 

road. 
 

Mark Korb, Treasurer 

 
Sgt at Arms 

Spring has sprung. The sun is 

out, and the roads are calling 

riders to enjoy the weather 

with friends.  
 

The foothills have some of the best roads 

to rides around.  See you on a ride soon. 
 

Michael Rhodes 
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Membership & Secretary 
Happy New Year! 

 

Peggy – Secretary/Membership 
 

It has been beautiful weather for 

riding the past few weeks. Our road 

captains have been putting on some great rides too with 

more to come.  A lot of work goes into planning a ride so 

come out and support the road captains often.  We have 

two overnighters scheduled so far this year too so don’t 

forget to come to meetings to hear about upcoming rides 

as well as checking the calendar often.  Safety Officer 

Kim is keeping the calendar up to date with rides as the 

road captains add them.  
 

Our Membership for the year is up to 57 

members.  Charlotte Chapman has agreed to take on the 

role of Membership Officer and will be handling those 

duties starting this month.  Thank you, Charlotte! 
 

I will continue as Secretary for our Club for the 2022 

year.  As always, we can use members to step up and 

become a member of the Board.  We are still in need of 

a Raffle Officer as well as an Activities Officer. 
 

Hope to see everyone at a meeting, 

event or ride soon! 
 

Peggy, 2022 Secretary 

Newsletter Editor 
1st & foremost, many thanks 

for the get well wishes. I 

slept thru most of March, 

but I have a new knee and 

p/t is keeping me busy. 

I’ve enjoyed all the pics posted of the spring rides. 

Great seeing so many out on the sunny days. 
 

Lots of rides and over niters coming up, so be sure to 

check the calendar for info. 
 

Look forward to seeing all soon. 
LOVE, HUGS & SMILES  

Your Newsletter Editor, Sue

 

 
Web 

Letters from the Web 
 

April is the best month of the 

year all things good happen in 

April. April Fool’s Day, Easter, 

Tax Day and the Best thing is the web site crashed. 
 

So, I get to rebuild the Web site. I have been 

looking forward to this. 
 

The Calendar will remain the same, 

the gallery will be the same----- 

as for the rest who knows. 
 

Web Master Wanted 

No experience Needed 

Apply to Bruce. 
 

Wouldn’t that be nice in the meantime I will be 

Working on the site. 

Fishing, Working on the site, 

Riding, Working on the site, 

Traveling and Working on the site. 
 

This spring I hope everyone has retained their 

sense of humor and continue to do the things we love 

like riding are Harley. 
 

See you all soon 

Your Web Master Bud 
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LtoR~DavePRobertMikeRSue

LisaSMarkDennisKimW 

Taqueria La Herradura 

760 Lincoln Way 

Auburn, CA  95603 

1-530-745-4155 

LtoR~MikeRDavePRobertMarkKimWDennisLisaS 

SAFETY 

Kim W says: Remember 

Happiness is a motorcycle 

& a FULL tank of Gas 

before a ride. 

Kitty Litter 

saves the day 

for Kim W! 
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Marlene & Glen’s Diner 

18726 CA-49 

Plymouth, CA  95669 

1-209-245-5778 

LtoR~MikeRBruceLisaSDarrellPeteBobKathyGuestJohnB 

LaurieSteveWRoyKimWGuestDavePPeggySue 

SAFETY TIP 
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Registration 

LtoR~JoyceDarrellGuestHowardDavePLisaM

SteveSMarvinGayle(kneeling) 
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DIANE POULSON 
2nd Place & People’s 

Choice Winner 

The “CHILI” Judges 

LtoR~MikeRRoyBarbKLisaMGarrett 

BUD HAUSMAN 
3rd Place 

 
 

PEGGY ULLOM  
1st Place & 
2022 Chili  

Cook Off Winner …and the 

2022 Chili 

Cookoff 

Winners are: 
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LtoR~JeffDarrellGarySteveBradDaveLisa 

Road Trip Bar & Grill 

24989 CA-16, 

Capay, CA 95607 

(530) 796-3777 

roadtripbg.com 

36 Handles Public House 

1010 White Rock Rd Ste 100,  

El Dorado Hills, CA 95762 

(916) 941-3606  36handles.com 

https://www.google.com/search?q=road+trip+bar+and+grill&oq=road+trip+bar+and+grill&aqs=chrome..69i57j46i175i199i512j0i512j46i175i199i512l2j0i22i30l5.7070j0j7&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8
https://www.roadtripbg.com/road-trip-main-menu/
https://www.google.com/search?gs_ssp=eJzj4tFP1zfMyCjLs6w0NDVgtFI1qLAwsExMS0xKtEg1NDMxNjO1AgqZmpgYpliaGFgmWxinGCV7cRmbKWQk5qXkpBYDAE_FEhg&q=36+handles&oq=36+handle&aqs=chrome.1.0i355i512j46i175i199i512j69i57j0i512l4j0i390l2.12294j0j7&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8
https://36handles.com/
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Lisa joined GCHR 

Jan 2022 and 

recently had to 

move on to 

Arizona for 

health reasons . 

We wish her all 

the best. 
 

   

Roy Sunahara 4/3 Resa Tallman 5/7 Laurie Vance 6/1 

Marvin Poulson 4/15 Jerry Hufstedler 5/11 Gayle Merritt 6/2 

Mike Krieger 4/17 Tom Whittington 5/13 Dave Perkins 6/3 

Madeleine Desrosiers 4/18 Steve Sperduto 5/14 Diane Poulson 6/17 

Tara Udall-Newsom 4/19 Michael Desrosiers 5/23 Steve Moran 6/26 

Vince Sprowl 4/23 Dennis Chapman 5/24  
Phyllis Fanning 4/25 Steve Clyatt 5/25 

Barb Krieger 4/27 Luis Velazquez 5/29 

Mark Maves 4/30 Anna Bennett   5/31 
Note – If your birthday is not listed, please let Editor Sue know.  Thanks 

Highway House 

627 CA-49, 

Jackson, CA 95642 

(209) 257-0800 

LtoR~DarrellCharlotteDennisChristopher(Guest) 

KimWBruceMarvinMichaelR 

https://www.google.com/search?gs_ssp=eJzj4tZP1zcsScktK0-LN2C0UjWosDCwTDRPSrFMNTc0SzU1N7cyqEhLNjAyMjE2NE0xMksxTzP04s3ITM8oT6xUyMgvLU4FAJUsFBQ&q=highway+house&oq=highway+house&aqs=chrome.1.0i355i512j46i175i199i512j0i512j46i512j0i512l3j46i175i199i512l2j0i512.7570j0j9&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8
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           Cathy 

          Murchison 

 

           Robert  

            Bennett  

 

Darrell  

          Torry
Mary  

            Rist

Robert 

DeHart

 

 
 

General Meetings: 
2nd Wednesday of each Month 
Check calendar for location 

 

Board Meetings: 
(Check calendar 

to confirm) 

Reminder: ALWAYS 

Check the GCHR Calendar at: 

www.GoldCountryHarleyRiders.com 
 

APRIL MAY JUNE 
Apr 1         April Fools Day May 8         Mother’s Day Jun 4        Daves Ride 

Apr 2         Kim W Ride May 8         Vinces Ride Jun 8        GCHR General Meeting 

Apr 5         GCHR Board Meeting May 11        GCHR General Meeting Jun 11       Dennis’ Ride 

Apr 13       GCHR General Meeting May 14        Bruces Ride Jun 25      Bruce’s ride to Plasses 

Apr 16       Buds Ride to the Buttes May 21        Kim W’s Ride Jun 26      Highway Cleanup 

Apr 17       Easter Sunday May 27-28-29   Bud’s Overnite  

Apr 24       Highway Cleanup   
 

  
Director Asst. Director Treasurer Safety Officer 

Bruce Ullom 
bruceullom@yahoo.com 

510-406-4671 

Dennis Chapman 
xnghdennis@aol.com 

831-710-0299 

Mark Korb 
mhkorb@yahoo.com 

916-955-5039 

Kim Weber 
kimweber@mac.com 

408-840-1700 

Membership Newsletter Editor Web Past Director 

Charlotte Chapman 
xnghdennis@aol.com 

831-710-1777 

Sue M. Rhodes 
Lthse88@gmail.com 

415-518-5130 

Bud Hausman 
Bud@litetrailersupply.com 

530-718-0046 

Patrice Goulet 
buzzthrujoes@yahoo.com 

530-305-4738 

Secretary  Activities ~ Vacant Raffle ~ Vacant  

Peggy Ullom 
peggyu22@yahoo.com 

510-828-4464 

   

NOTE: Please let a Board Member know if you are interested in one of the available positions.  

Great opportunity to get involved, meet members, make friends and share common interests. 

http://www.goldcountryharleyriders.co/
mailto:bruceullom@yahoo.com
mailto:xnghdennis@aol.com
mailto:xnghdennis@aol.com
mailto:Lthse88@gmail.com
mailto:buzzthrujoes@yahoo.com
mailto:peggyu22@yahoo.com
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Patches Photographer Sergeant at Arms Hwy 49 Cleanup  

Dennis Chapman 
xnghdennis@aol.com 

831-710-0299 

Kim Barnette 
Kimrn01@gmail.com 

530-906-8490 

Michael Rhodes 
Lthse88@gmail.com 

530-518-6243 

Gayle Merritt 
Krazirishgal@gmail.com 

650-477-1377 

 

Hospitality ~ Vacant Chaplain - Vacant Merchandise – Vacant  
 

 

 
 

 ~ SAFETY OFFICER ~ Head Road Captain 

Robert Bennett 

916-719-1640 

John Brun 

530-906-9751 

Dennis Chapman 

831-710-0299 

Steve Clyatt 

530-906-8749 

Bud Hausman 

530-718-0046 

Gary Kling 

530-305-3098 

Mark Korb 

916-955-5039 

Howard Mordell 

510-825-5512 

Pete Rau 

916-248-0317 

Dave Perkins 

530-613-1689 

John Robertson 

530-305-2780 

Vince Sprowl 

530-613-7355 

 Bruce Ullom 

510-406-4671 

Peggy Ullom 

530-828-4464 

 

 

 

NOTE: If any changes in the Road Captain list, let our Head Road Captain, Kim Weber.  Thanks 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Howard 

Gary 

Steve C 

LtoR~DennisJohnBPeteJohnRBudKimWBruce 

Peggy 

Dave 

Robert 

Vince 

 

Mark 

mailto:xnghdennis@aol.com
mailto:Kimrn01@gmail.com
mailto:Lthse88@

